
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

If you have recently received an application form for your child to get a 

school place in Reception you must fill this in and send it off. 

 

Even if you want your child to stay at Hartley Brook for Reception you must still 

fill in the form and apply for their place. They do not automatically receive a 

place in Reception just because they are at Nursery with us.  

 

If you have any questions, then please feel free to ask a member of the 

Nursery team. 

 

Thank you 

 

Mrs Moore 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


